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Dear Licensing team,

a) I Alistair Scott-Lawson will be attending the hearing at 11am on Monday the 14th of November.

b) I do think the hearing is unnecessary as I have been running events for two years without one complaint about traffic or dust.
c) I will not be requesting permission for any other person to attend.

d) I will bring a video of a car passing in front of Three Gates House which is evidence that wether the road has tarmac or not
there is always dust as this road serves two very large farms. I have also attached a photo of the condition of the road (public
highway) which is just down from Higher Eggbeer.

I will also be pointing out that the curfew I have been running for bands for this year is 11pm and live music 1am and I have not
had one complaint about traffic or dust from anyone. Generally most of the weddings have free alcohol behind the bar. I would
like to be-able to provide a paying bar for more weddings which will bring more money into the area.

I will be discussing the points that Miss Lynn Scarsbrook has raised and will do my best to clear up any issues she has.

Best,

Alistair
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